
Incoming 4th Grade - Summer Math Fact Practice: 
 

It is extremely important for each incoming 4th grader to know their 
math facts in order to not feel overwhelmed with our 4th grade math 
curriculum. We cover a lot of material and it will be difficult for the 
students who do not know their basic math facts. Therefore, we are 
asking that incoming fourth graders practice all of their math facts over 
the summer, 2s through 12s, so they are in great shape for the 
beginning of this school year. This will start the week of July 7th and go 
through the week of August 25th. 
 
We are asking students to do Math Fact practice for a minimum of 15 
minutes per day. Your children can use flashcards, worksheets, or math 
computer programs such as Reflex to practice. There is a table on the 
back side of this sheet where they will log in the number of minutes 
they spend each day of each week. Please include a parent signature 
at the end of each practice week. At the end of each week, students will 
take the four minute timed test (attached) and see how they improve 
each week! Have them bring these 4 minute timed tests back with them 
to school on the first day. The 4 minute tests have 100 problems on 
each side for both division and multiplication. (4 minutes per side!) 
 
 

***See the table on the back of this sheet to record student 
practice time *** 
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Please direct questions to Mrs. Craven at 
rcraven@kingstonhill.org or Ms. Julia at jborges@kingstonhill.org  
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